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Despite the 90 degree heat, our screening crew 

was hard at work this past weekend. 

 

Just a few of the artifacts recovered May 24 and 

25. 

John Rich finding a point! 

 

Photos courtesy of John Rich and Tracy Connell 

Laurie Nash works with two friends she brought 

to the screening site including our youngest 

ever volunteer. 

The book “Stone Artifacts of Texas Indians” is an 

invaluable resource for identifying points we 

are recovering. 

It was a hot day but Bob Sewell found a way to 

cool off!   We’re moving our screening hours 

from 9 – 2 to 8 – 1 to avoid working during the 

hottest part of the day. 


